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CalPERS 2021 Board Self-Evaluation: 

Findings and Opportunities 

Summary of Discussion 

Pursuant to the CalPERS Board Governance Policy, the CalPERS board must complete a Self 

Evaluation every two years. In 2021, the board president appointed the National Association of 

Corporate Directors (NACD) to provide the independent expert facilitation.  

In this session, the Honorable Cari Dominguez, the NACD faculty member leading this project, 

and Anne Simpson, CalPERS Managing Investment Director of Board Governance and 

Strategy, will present the overall f indings and opportunities that arose from the 2021 evaluation 

survey results. 

 


